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23 May 2006

Dear Ms MacGregor

Thank you for your letter of 18 May 2006 which the Committee considered at its private
meeting on 22 May 2006.

The Committee resolved to refer the letter to the Senate Legal and Constitutional References
Committee, for any advice that Committee may wish to provide you regarding the
timeliness of the Government's Response.

I note the Southern Cross Group's intention to make a submission to the Committee's
current inquiry into civics and electoral education and look forward to receiving that
submission.

Many thanks for your interest in the work of the Committee.

Peter Lindsay, MP
Chair
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